
 

 

 

 

 

 

01/10/19 Removal of Meaningful Use Component from Workflow 

Mpages 
This Friday, the Meaningful Use component will be removed from the Workflow MPages. This 

component no longer represents the measures staff should be actively tracking as the 

objectives/measures for 2019 have changed. 

 

This change will be effective: 1/11/2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Change effects the Provider, Nurse, and Mid-level View Workflow pages within Cerner, 

specifically:  

 


